
KIdsQuest Fall 2020


We have prayed and strategized as we deal with the possible impact of 
Covid-19 on our KidsQuest ministry. In response, KidsQuest will look 
different.  Children from PreK through 3rd grade will attend on Tuesdays.  
Children from 4th grade through 6th grade will attend on Wednesdays.    
During this time, we have recognized a possible blessing within this 
struggle.  In recent years,  with such large weekly numbers, Brett and I 
have often lamented the loss of closer, and more impactful opportunities 
for relationship with our children.  By dividing those numbers, we are given 
that opportunity for interaction on a smaller scale.  We are aware that other 
extracurricular activities may impact the attendance of some children.  
However, we believe this schedule allows us to safely resume KidsQuest 
while meeting the needs of most KidsQuest families.


Pending Session approval, and based on the current CSD plan and CDC 
guidelines, we propose the following schedule to begin KidsQuest on 
August 11, 2020.  This plan may be revised as necessary while our 
community battles the Covid-19 pandemic.  This will allow us to have 
smaller groups to ensure safe transportation and social distancing within 
classrooms.  Outside spaces will be utilized whenever possible.


In addition, we will be unable to provide a full meal meeting current CDC 
guidelines.  KidsQuest will end at 6.  We will provide a more substantial 
individually packaged snack and drink which will be served by an adult 
wearing gloves. 


 Hand sanitizer stations are in place in both the education wing and 
bathrooms and will be utilized and monitored.  


 We plan on utilizing 5 adults on Tuesday (Brett, Kimberly, Angela Avent, 
Lisa Kramer and Whitney Worsham).  On Wednesday, we will have 5 
supervisors (Brett, Kimberly, Joyce Griffith, Sydney Baldos, and Cate 
Rivers Shipp).  


Parents will not come inside for pick up.  We will utilize a car line and bring 
them to your car from the doors of the fellowship hall.




The new schedule is:


Tuesday:    Pre K - 3rd Grade


3:15 - Pick Up at CES

3:30 - 3:45 Snack

3:45 - 4:15 Choir

4:15 - 5:00 Playtime/Homework Time

5:00 - 6:00 Lesson Rotation

	 

Parent pick up at 6PM.


Wednesday:  4th Grade - 6th Grade


3:15 - Pick up 4th grade if at CES, 5th and 6th walk over from CMS

3:30 - 3:45 Snack

3:45 - 4:15 Choir

4:15 - 5:00 Playtime/Homework Time

5:00 - 6:00 Lesson Rotation


Parent pick up at 6PM.


Children who are enrolled in the virtual learning program, or attend schools 
other than CES will be dropped off at 3:30.


CMS students will walk to FPC as usual and students in Pre-K through 4th 
grade will be picked up by our buses as usual.


We can’t wait to see everyone!!!


